
Corunna Middle School Announcements 
Thursday, February 11, 2021 

 
7th Grade Boys Basketball  
This is a reminder to any 7th grade boy interested in playing basketball; there is open gym tonight 
from 3-5 PM. Please go to the locker room and change right after school. It is important that you 
stay in the locker room-Do NOT go into the gym. Coach Smith will do the temperature checks in 
the locker room because they are taking volleyball team pictures in the gym.  
 
Cell Phones 
This is a reminder that cell phones can only be used before 8:50 a.m. and after 2:55 p.m.  During 
the school day, they should be turned off or silenced and out of sight.  If you are caught using it, it 
will be taken and placed in the office.  There are additional consequences the more times this 
happens. 
 
Important Rules to Remember 

●​ Please keep your hands and feet to yourself.  There is never a reason it is okay for you to 
be physical with another student at school.  If someone is doing something to upset you, 
please let an adult know. 

●​ Please be kind to others.  Name calling, teasing, and mean words are not permitted here at 
school.  Instead of saying something mean, walk away. 
 

Candy Cart  The Candy Cart will be coming around today instead of tomorrow. 
  
Virtual Learning Day 
As a reminder, tomorrow is a Virtual Learning Day and there is no school on Monday, February 
15th due to Presidents’ Day.  
 
 
 
  
 


